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To: planning@amadorgov.org

To the Planning Commission of Amador County,
My husband and I strongly oppose the proposed use permit for a tasting room on Muller Road. 
We live in the Willow Creek Ranch Estates subdivision. We fear the additional traffic using the already narrow roads
would pose safety hazards to playing children, horseback riders and utv’s that also use the private roads. We also wanted
to mention the real possibility of intoxicated drivers coming from wine tasting or one of their planned events driving
through our neighborhood. The additional traffic would also put a strain on the thin asphalt roads that our HOA dues goes
to maintaining. We currently already struggle to keep them properly maintained. 
We love our neighborhood and want it to stay safe for everyone. 
Thank you for considering our concerns. 
Theresa and Gary Almeda
5848 Ditchline Road 
Plymouth 
925-381-1585
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